
 

 

 

        COMMITTEE REPORT  
  
  

To:  Chair and Members of the Roads Committee 

From:  Don Kudo, County Engineer 
Date:            Tuesday, September 13, 2022 

Subject:  2022 Transportation Tomorrow Survey 

Background: 

The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) is launching the 2022 Transportation Tomorrow Survey (TTS) 
during the week of September 12, 2022.  This travel survey will be conducted between September and 
December of 2022 in various communities including Wellington County.  
 
The TTS is a voluntary travel survey of randomly selected households in the Greater Golden Horseshoe 
(GGH) Area. The TTS has been conducted every five years since 1986, and selected households are 
given the option of completing the survey online or by telephone. The MTO is leading the survey with 
the participation of GGH municipalities, as well as the Toronto Transit Commission and Metrolinx/GO 
Transit. The participating municipalities include: 
 

 Cities of Barrie, Brantford, Guelph, Hamilton, Kawartha Lakes, Peterborough, Toronto 

 Towns of Blue Mountain and Orangeville  

 Counties of Brant, Dufferin, Peterborough, Simcoe, and Wellington 

 Regional Municipalities of Durham, Halton, Niagara, Peel, Waterloo and York.  
 
The survey will collect information on the daily travel habits of selected residents. This information will 
be used for transportation planning and investment in transportation services and facilities (roads and 
transit) across the GGH area.  
 
Enclosed is a sample of the notification letter that will be sent to each household invited to participate. 
The MTO contact is Muhammad Khan (Muhammad.khan@ontario.ca) and the TTS website is 
www.TTS2022.ca  

Recommendation:  

That the report entitled 2022 Transportation Tomorrow Survey be received for information.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Don Kudo, P. Eng. 
County Engineer 
 
Attachment – Example TTS Letter 
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